Empty 10.06.24, 10:15

## **OEO Developer Meeting #80**

#### Pads:

- Notes from last meeting: <a href="https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-79">https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-79</a>
- Pad to this meeting: <a href="https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-80">https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-80</a>
- Pad for next meeting: <a href="https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-81">https://etherpad.wikimedia.org/p/oeo-dev-81</a>

#### Date:

# **Participants:**

- Moderator: Nele
- Main reporter:
- Next meeting organiser: Norman
- Developers with affiliation:
  - Nele (OvGU)
  - Christoph (RLI)

### **Preparation:**

- Read last protocol: <a href="https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/wiki/OEO-developer-meetings">https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/wiki/OEO-developer-meetings</a>
- Check issues for next release:
  - https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/milestones
- Load software (GitHub, git, Protégé)

# Agenda:

#### Announcement

- OEOX paper accepted for JOWO
  - Until end of June final review
  - o re-submission 30.06
- Mirjam can't take part in #80 and #81
- Lukas cannot participate in #80
- Nele can not take part in #81
- Christoph will leave OEO-dev by mid June (until comeback (from different Institution))

### Organisational

### Release

- Release 2.4.0 scheduled for 2024-07-01
  - https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/releases
  - Release team Nele, Christian, Norman 15:00
    - CM not available
  - Release wird voraussichtlich sehr klein. Version 2.3.1 statt 2.4.0??

Empty 10.06.24, 10:15

### OEO Classes

As there weren't many of us today, we will postpone the issues to be discussed until the next meeting

# Open topics:

- check warnings in building routine #1859
  - https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/issues/1859
- Structure industrial processes, facilities and technologies #1726
  - https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/issues/1726
- Simplify process of adding yourself to the OEO #1355
  - https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/issues/1355
  - Do we keep it or leave it?
- primary energy carrier disposition is not used #1032
  - https://github.com/OpenEnergyPlatform/ontology/issues/1032

# Other Topics

### **Collection of Tasks:**

• Add something @A